Question on notice no. 8

Portfolio question number: SQ18-000319

2018-19 Budget estimates

Education and Employment Committee, Education and Training Portfolio

Senator the Hon. Doug Cameron: asked the Department of Education and Training
on 31 May 2018—

Senator CAMERON: I did ask Dr Bruniges about the scope of the reviews and the
evaluations. Dr Bruniges: We're back on the apprenticeship management system?
Senator CAMERON: We certainly are-the disastrous project. Dr Bruniges: Would
you like me to go to the PwC report, or is there a particular- Senator CAMERON: No,
I don't think the PwC report is that relevant to what I'm after. I certainly would like to
know: are there any other internal reviews that took place? Dr Bruniges: Not to my
knowledge, but I'm happy to take that on notice. I think the list outlined in our
response to your question was the list, but I'm happy to take that on notice. Senator
CAMERON: Okay. Do you want to go to the scope of the reviews?

Answer —

The Department of Education and Training conducted one internal review.

The internal review “Capability Gap Report” was provided to the Committee on 5
June 2018.



